
Peralta Elementary School 

2019-2020 Supply List Donations 
 

Dear New K/TK Parents/Guardians, 

 Peralta is an AVID Elementary School.  AVID is a program which teaches 
students the importance of organization and responsibility.  We are asking 
parents to help us promote AVID at our school by donating a few supplies that 
will assist our students in being successful with the program. 

If you are able to donate the following items, they will be kept in the classroom as 
part of our shared supply boxes: 

 

 

Item: Amount: Picture: 
bottle of Elmer’s  
White glue 

1  

glue sticks 2  

Black EXPO dry erase 
markers 

2  

box of regular Crayola 
crayons  

1  

 

We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to working with your child! 

Sincerely, 

The Kindergarten/ Transitional Kindergarten Team 

 


